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July10, 2023 

Dear Exeter Student and Parent/Guardian: 

The student activity fee established by the Exeter Township School District Board of School 

Directors was created to assist in offsetting some of the costs associated with the implementation of 

Exeter Township School District’s extracurricular programs in Grades 7-12, such as coach/advisor 

stipends, transportation, and equipment related to extracurricular activities. 

For the 2023-2024 school year, the activity fee will remain a one-time fee of $80 per student for 

Junior High School students and $100 per student for Senior High School students. The one-time 

fee will allow a student to participate in an unlimited number of extracurricular activities during 

the 2023- 2024 school year. 

Checks are to be made payable to Exeter Township School District with the student’s name, grade, 

and activity written on the check. Payments may be made online through E-Funds, hand delivered, or 

mailed (checks only) to the main office of the Junior High School, Senior High School, or the Senior 

High School Athletic Office. A receipt will be provided for all cash payments. The activity fee must 

be paid during the first two weeks of the activity and is non-refundable. Failure to pay the activity fee 

in the first two weeks will deem the student ineligible to participate in the activity until payment is 

made. A list of extracurricular activities can be found on the District webpage at www.exetersd.org. 

Exeter Township School District believes in the benefit of extracurricular activities for any and all 

students interested. As such, we encourage student participation and do not want anything, financial 

hardship or otherwise, to impact a student’s ability to participate. If you have any questions regarding 

the activity fee and payment process, please contact the Junior High School office at (610) 779-3320, 

the Senior High School office at (610) 779-3060, or the Athletic Department in the Senior High 

School at (610) 779-7949, 

Sincerely, 

Brian D Feick 

Business Administrator 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
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